WIU Preschool

Newsletter

Date:

September 22nd, 2023

(We are learning:
Self-help skills.
Listening skills.
Social/emotional skills.
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Reminders: )

If you would like your child to
eat morning snack/breakfast,
please make sure they are at
the center by 9:00am.
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Things to bring:

Seasonally-appropriate
change of clothing.

Blanket, pillow, and stuffed

( Activities: )

We love collecting! If your child
comes home with a baggie of
“treasures” they found on the
playground, take this opportunity
to talk to them about what they

\found and what makes it spec:lal.)

Upcoming dates:

Fall Break — Friday,

animal for naptime.
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October 20t

No classes, center closed.
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(Did you know? D

We take lots of pictures of the fun we
are having at school every day! We
update the pictures in the digital photo
frame on the sign-in table daily, so be
sure to check them out! We also post the

pictures on our website, where parents
\only can access with your login info.

Teachers: Ms. Kelly & Ms. Shirley




